
 

 

 

The funding partnership between the Matthew Wong Foundation and Tourette Canada is a 
significant collaboration dedicated to advancing mental health support and empowering 
individuals facing neurodiverse challenges. Through this partnership, the Foundation has played 
a crucial role in providing vital resources to those living with conditions like Tourette Syndrome, 
ensuring access to the support and tools they need. 

The affiliation between Tourette Canada and The Tourette OCD Alberta Network further 
strengthens this network of support. While the Matthew Wong Foundation focuses on 
broadening mental health advocacy through artistic expression, the Tourette OCD Alberta 
Network offers localized support for individuals in Alberta, providing crucial resources and 
fostering a sense of community. 

Together, these partnerships amplify Tourette Canada’s mission to create an inclusive, 
supportive environment for individuals with neurodiverse challenges. By combining the power of 
advocacy, art, education, and community support, all three initiatives work in tandem to reduce 
stigma, promote understanding, and ensure that essential resources are available to individuals 
across Canada. 

A key element of this partnership is the incorporation of Matthew Wong’s artwork, which 
continues to inspire conversations about mental health and neurodiversity. His work helps to 
foster greater understanding and empathy, creating a bridge between the arts and advocacy. 
By providing essential funding, the Matthew Wong Foundation is helping to strengthen Tourette 
Canada's efforts to create a more inclusive, supportive environment for those affected. This 
collaboration ultimately paves the way for expanded opportunities, resources, and programs 
that promote resilience and connection within the neurodiverse community. 
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